Koepsell, Arthur

From: Paul Gottlob [Paul.Gottlob@cometridgeresources.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 2:01 PM

To: Koepsell, Arthur

Cc: Moe Felman

Subject: RE: Aurora/Coho 2A document # 400181837, Pine Ridge
Attachments: COHO 24-21 AURORA 24-21 19S69W21 SURVEY .pdf
Arthur,

In reference to number 1 below: we have been on location and the area in question is dry as a bone — but we won’t
contest it. We will go with the 650’ to nearest surface water.

Referencing number 2 below: we had included the attached with the Form 2 for the Aurora/ Coho location.
Let me know if you need anything else.

Regards,

Paul Gottlob
Sr. Engineering Technician

Comet Ridge Resources, LLC
600 17th Street, Suite 800-South
Denver, CO 80202

Direct: 303-226-1316

Fax: 303-226-1301

Main: 303-226-1300

From: Moe Felman

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 11:55 AM

To: Paul Gottlob

Subject: FW: Aurora/Coho 2A document # 400181837, Pine Ridge

Paul,
Please refer to the email below. Please review item 1 below and let's talk about item 2 below. Thanks.

Moe Felman
Comet Ridge Resources, LLC
Direct: 303-226-6860 / Mobile: 303-585-1309

From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 10:59 AM

To: Moe Felman

Subject: Aurora/Coho 2A document # 400181837, Pine Ridge

Moe,
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400181837) for the Hunter Aurora/Coho location, located in the SESW Sec 21

T19S R69W Fremont County, Colorado. The COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data submitted on or
attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).



1. Distance to surface water: A review of aerial photos and topographic maps indicate that there is a surface water
feature located approximately 650 feet east of the proposed location.

e The distance to surface water should be changed to 650 feet.

2. Multi Well Plan: Due to two well being placed on the pad the COGCC requires that a multi well plan be provided.
The plan should show both the well head location and bottom hole location. Further information regarding multi
well plans can be found in COGCC rule 303.d.3.I.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.
Thanks,
Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area

Oil and Gas Location Assessment

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver Colorado 80203

Phone (303) 894-2100 ext. 5148



